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I am vehemently opposed to this bill. Oregon has had a successful, fraud-free, 

accessible vote by mail system for decades. It's a great way to vote. I love sitting in 

my home, reading the voters pamphlet and mailings, and doing online research on 

measures and candidates to vote. If this system were changed to in-person only, it 

would discriminate against legitimate voters. I think of my mother, who had very 

limited mobility in her later years, and how she would not have been able to get to a 

voting location. This bill is a terrible idea. Please vote it out of existence today! 


